St. Peter’s Pantry
Mackenzie, BC

October 10, 2024

Mayor and Council
District of Mackenzie

Daar Mayor and Council

Unfortunately, St. Peter’s Pantry did not submit their Community Grant to the District of Mackenzie
within the required deadline. The support from the District is imperative to the success of our
organization.

| am writing today to request the District of Mackenzie accept our “late” request in order that we
can continue to serve our community. Your consideration of our request would be greatly
appreciated.

Yours truly
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Trudy Trembléy
Food Services Coordinator
St. Peter’s Pantry



